
  

 

 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 

Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 

E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 

Our File No. 214126 
January 17, 2022 

 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

Attention: Christine E. Long, Registrar 

 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

Re: EB-2021-0117: OEB, Proposed Amendments to the Distribution System Code to 

Facilitate Connection of Distributed Energy Resources 

 

BOMA has reviewed and is in agreement with the proposed amendments which serve to update 

and clarify DER connection requirements for all parties. 

 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 
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